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ERG enters Borsa Italiana’s FTSE “Utilities” index 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Genoa, 12 December 2016 – ERG is pleased to report that, from 19 December 2016, its Industry 
Classification Benchmark (ICB) classification will change from «Oil & Gas» to «Utilities»; more 
specifically, it will come under the «Alternative Electricity» subsector, consequently moving from 
the «Oil & Gas» to the «Utilities» FTSE Italia all-share index. The announcement was given by 
Borsa Italiana in a press release dated 30 November last.  
The transfer to the new classification represents the ultimate recognition of the profound business 
transformation carried out in recent years by the ERG Group, which is today positioned as a 
leading independent producer of energy mainly from renewable sources. 
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